
NMi Certin B.V. 

Thijsseweg 11, 2629 JA Delft 

P.O. Box 463, 2600 AL  Delft, Netherlands 
T +31 88 6362 332 

certin@nmi.nl 

http://nmi.nl 

I inform you that parties concerned can lodge objection against 

this decision, within six weeks after the date of submission (see 

www.nmi.nl). 

NMi Certin B.V., chamber o.c. no. 27.233.418 

ETS Elektronik Tarti Sistemleri San.Tic.Ltd.Sti. 

Attn.: Mr. Bilgin Mercan 

Ikitelli OSB Metal-Is Sanayi Sitesi 

8.Blok No:8-10 Basaksehir

34490 Istanbul 

Turkey 

Date 

16 September 2019 

Your reference 

- 

Our reference 

CCB-CE-195-CO-SBa1 

Subject 

Withdrawal of CE-195 

Dear Mr. Mercan, 

In July 2013 ETS Elektronik Tarti Sistemleri San.Tic.Ltd.Sti. (hereafter ETS) applied to NMi for 

approval of its quality system for conformity assessment of non-automatic weighing instruments 
according conformity assessment procedure D of the Directive 2009/23/EC. An initial assessment 
was performed on 25 July 2013 at the premises of ETS, to verify compliance of the quality system 

with the criteria of the directive. On basis of this assessment, NMi Certin B.V. approved the quality 

system with Certification CE-195 on 16 September 2013. 

In June 2018, an audit was performed at your premises and an audit report was made and issued. 
For this audit, we have sent you an invoice with invoice number 18702167. Unfortunately, after this 

audit we have not received any payment from your side, even after several emails from our 
financial department. 

Through this letter, we would like to inform you, that due to the lack of payment with are forced 
to withdraw your certificate as of 16 September 2019 This means that you are not allowed to place 

any instruments on the market with reference 0122 after 16 September 2019.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

With kind regards, 
NMi Certin B.V. 

C. Oosterman
Head Certification Board

http://www.nmi.nl/

